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UPDATED — STATE-BY-STATE  
REGULATORY RESPONSES

As we begin another day and the impacts of COVID-19 continue to be felt in our 
communities and the economy, we are working closely with the Council of Insurance 
Agents and Brokers on monitoring federal relief. As the federal government continues 
to debate a “Phase 3” relief package, states continue to act across the country. Here is 
an updated summary of state-by-state regulatory responses as of March 23, 2020.

We will update you on federal passage as soon as information becomes available.

Please continue to visit our COVID-19 Resource Center for more information. 

https://cdn2.hubspot.net/hubfs/4987031/Articles/State%20Regulatory%20Response%20March%2023.pdf?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=85177922&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8ninsIVeDmBAMTsGI0iEBIj_9ctop6PdVyk8zjn-8tyRdhHvwGi8oigfc98lzKmKo8mtNYRSDaP0YVDE8vbVEEcx98udMZhv_07VyzoFbv2mTktHs&_hsmi=85177922
https://www.connerstrong.com/insights/covid-19-resource-center/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=85177922&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8ninsIVeDmBAMTsGI0iEBIj_9ctop6PdVyk8zjn-8tyRdhHvwGi8oigfc98lzKmKo8mtNYRSDaP0YVDE8vbVEEcx98udMZhv_07VyzoFbv2mTktHs&_hsmi=85177922

